


 
 
 

 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Brooks Billings of the Adair County Maintenance Crew at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit with the best safety record in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma 
City headquarters. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Billings, Transportation Commission 
Chairman Dan Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Ronnie Morris of the Atoka County Maintenance Crew at the Monday, 
April 4 Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented 
to the unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and its Oklahoma City headquarters 
with the best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Transportation Commission 
Vice-Chairman James Dunegan, Morris, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Raymond Riggle of the McClain County Maintenance Crew at the 
Monday, April 4 Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are 
presented to the unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City 
headquarters with the best safety record. Also pictured left to right are Ridley, Riggle, 
Transportation Commission Chairman Dan Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike 
Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Bill Graef, of the Noble County Maintenance Crew at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Transportation Commission District 
Four Member Jackie Cooper, Graef, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan Overland 
and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Jerry Clement of the Altus Residency, at the Monday, April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting.  The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
District Five Member Loyd Benson, Clement, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Mark King of the Alfalfa County Maintenance Crew at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting.  The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley,  Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
District Six Member Bruce Benbrook, King, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Denny Boyd of the Murray County Maintenance Crew at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are, Ridley, Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
District Seven Member Brad Burgess, Boyd, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Glen Snavely of the Nowata County Maintenance Crew at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
District Eight Member Pete Regan, Snaveky, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Director’s 
Safety Award to Neldon McDaniel of the ODOT Central Garage, at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting. The Director’s Safety Awards are presented to the 
unit in each of ODOT’s eight field divisions and the Oklahoma City headquarters with the 
best safety record. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
distrct Four Member Jackie Cooper, McDaniel, Transportation Commission Chairman Dan 
Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Progressive 
Excellence Award to Division One Engineer Darren Saliba at the April 4 Transportation 
Commission meeting. The Progressive Excellence Award, given to the ODOT field 
division which has improved its safety record the most during the past year, was awarded 
to Division One which raised its safety performance 78 percent from last year. Division 
One consists of Adair, Cherokee, Haskell, McIntosh, Muskogee, Okmulgee, Sequoyah, and 
Wagoner counties. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Saliba, Transportation Commission 
Chairman Dan Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley presents the Governor’s 
Safety Excellence Award to Division 5 Division Engineer Brent Almquist at the April 4 
Transportation Commission meeting.  The award is presented to the field division which 
had the best overall safety record in the past year. Division Five increased its safety 
performance record by 95 percent compared to the previous year. In addition to a plaque 
recognizing Division Five, this year’s winner was also given a traffic cone trailer to make 
setting up and taking down work zones safer and faster. Division Five, headquartered in 
Clinton, consists of Beckham, Blaine, Custer, Dewey, Greer, Harmon, Jackson, Kiowa, 
Roger Mills, Tillman and Washita counties. Pictured left to right are Ridley, Oklahoma 
Transportation Commission District Five Member Loyd Benson, Almquist, Transportation 
Commission Chairman Dan Overland and ODOT Safety Manager Mike Bracken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
At the Monday, April 4 Transportation Commission meeting, the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation Director Gary Ridley presented safety awards to employee crews and 
divisions who have demonstrated a continued commitment to safety and have shown great 
improvement in safety practices in 2010.  ODOT Safety Awards presenters and recipients 
are (left to right); Ridley;  Brooks Billings, Adair County Maintenance Crew; Mark King, 
Alfalfa County Maintenance Crew; Glen Snavely, Nowata County Maintenance Crew; Bill 
Graef, Noble County Maintenance Crew; Denny Boyd, Murray County Maintenance Crew;           
Neldon McDaniel, ODOT Central Garage; Jerry Clement, Altus Residency; Ronnie Morris, 
Atoka County Maintenance Crew; Raymond Riggle, McClain County Maintenance Crew 
and Mike Bracken, ODOT safety manager.  
 

 
 
 


